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Welcome to the 2017/18 school year Mighty Mustangs!  We continue our tradition of beginning our first day of school outside in back of the school.  Classes resume at 8:50 am on Thursday, August 24th.  Parents are welcome to join us for morning announcements and the Pledge of Allegiance.  Following the announcements you will have a moment to wish your children a great day before saying goodbye.  Teachers will escort them into the building and classroom for their first day of class.  For safety reasons parents will not be allowed in the building.  If it rains, students and parents will enter door #1 and #2.  Grades 1 and 2 will meet their classroom teachers in the MPR.  Grades 3 and 4 will meet their classroom teachers in the gym. Grade 5 students only will proceed to their classrooms. 





Please see the map of where the grade levels will be stationed around the blacktop area.  Classroom teachers will be stationed in that area with grade level signs.  Additional staff will be on hand to help students find their grade level and classroom teacher.  





Class assignments can be viewed in your home access account August 16, 2017 after 4:00 p.m.


You must have all your registration information submitted to receive a class assignment.





On Monday, August 21, from 2:00 to 3:00p.m. parents and students will have an opportunity to meet their teacher and drop off school supplies.  The McCarty staff looks forward to a great beginning for the 2017-2018 school year. See you soon!
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